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IBCI Conference, 2019
27th and 28th March 2019
The Lyrath Estate Hotel, Paulstown Rd, Kilkenny
 
 

Bookings for Local Authority Personnel (including the Local Authority Order Numbers) can be emailed to thomasjohnson43@gmail.com  
(Please download and fill in the form and return by email.)
Alternatively, bookings with cheques can be posted to:
IBCI, PO Box 3667, Ballsbridge, Dublin 4
Non-Local Authority Bookings must be paid for by cheque at the time of booking.
 

IBCI has arranged a special Conference overnight rate with the hotel of €100 single or €122 (twin or double) per night B and B
Please book directly with Reservations (quoting IBCI Conference) at:

The Lyrath Estate, Paulstown Road, Kilkenny

Telephone: (056) 7760088
        
Early booking of accommodation is most advisable and definitely
no later than 22nd February 2019 to guarantee availability and the Conference rate offered above. It is very likely that the hotel will be fully booked.
 

Bookings for the Conference should be made as soon as possible and if you have any queries please ring Tom Johnson, IBCI Conference Director at (086) 8151387 or email to thomasjohnson43@gmail.com
Looking forward to welcoming you to our Conference
 

Tom Johnson
Conference Director, IBCI
